
  On Aug 16, 2024, at 10:38 AM, Kathleen McDermott > wrote: 

  

    RE: B-2024-002, A-2024-0046, A-2024-0047 

 

Please accept my opposition to these applications. 

 

This is a mature neighbourhood and none of these proposed changes are good, harmonious and 

consistent with the mature neighbourhood.  Change needs to be good...and this is NOT a good / 

desired improvement to this corner / intersection. 

 

This corner is an already extremely busy corner - especially during school hours.  The safety of 

children is at risk to continually add congestion with more housing at this corner.   

 

The traffic study that was submitted was insufficient at is was conducted for ONE day for 4hrs - 

hardly an exhaustive study as well as done at the END of the school year when the high school is on 

exam week.  As a resident of the area I can assure you that it's impossible to drive through that area 

- especially during busy school hours.  I encourage the CoA to consider the Traffic study 

insufficient. 

 

Additionally the green space is adversely impacted by the removal of several city trees that tax 

payers paid to have replanted after the last major ice storm. 

 

I do NOT support the severance of this land, nor any of the MANY variances being requested. 

 

You can make this/my info public and I request a spot to address the CoA in person at the meeting. 

 

Please note that additionally over 70 neighbours have signed a petition to oppose these 

applications.  I will submit as well...and the existence of the petition can be made public. 

thanks, 

Kathleen McDermott 

5 Ridgehill Drive 

Brampton 



 



 



 



 

 


